CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF NYAHURURU

 POPE BENEDICT XVI CATHOLIC HOSPITAL
P.O BOX 218 - 20300 NYAHURURU

benedictxvihospital@gmail.com

Eng. Enrico Franzolin
President of UNOX
Italy.

Dear Sir,

RE: APPRECIATION FOR DONATION OF OVEN

Peace be with you,

On behalf of Pope Benedict xvi hospital, I wish to convey our special gratitude to UNOX group
for the kind donation of an oven. Your generosity means everything to us and to the community
we serve. In the month of September Mr. Sergio visited our hospital and saw the utilization of
the small Unox oven. We appreciate the consideration and in a special way you have partnered
with us to reach to the society through the offer of the machine.

We whole heartedly thank you for choosing our hospital which you were introduced to by Sergio
the president of Missionaria Fraternita group who are our friends and supporters, we don’t take
this for granted. Thank you for trusting us and we promise to be responsible and maximally
utilize the donation to impact the lives of the people we serve in the hospital.

It is our request and prayer that we journey together in this healing mission as we put a smile to
the vulnerable people who come to seek medical health services at our hospital.

Thank you again for your kindness and we hope to one day you will have an opportunity to visit
us here at our hospital.

May God bless you and Unox Company to continue growing and expanding so that many people
will continue benefiting.

Yours in service, CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF NYAHURURU
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16 OCT 2624

P. 0. Box 842 - 20300, NYAHURURU
KENYA

Hospital Administrator




